Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
HSA Consulting Group
Hatch Mott MacDonald

The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: February 20, 2014, 6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m., CST

PLACE: Seascape Resort Conference Center, Oak Room, 556 Seascape Drive, Miramar Beach, Florida

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation proposes widening of S.R. 30 (U.S. 98) from Emerald Bay Drive in Okaloosa County to Tang-O-Mar Drive in Walton County. The public information meeting is being held to provide interested persons an opportunity to preview proposed roadway improvements, which include 3.4 miles of multi-lane reconstruction to widen S.R. 30 (U.S. 98) from four to six lanes.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Sandra Lamb, P.E., FDOT General Consultant Project Manager, toll free at 1(866)855-7275 or via email at sandra.lamb@atkinsglobal.com.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the meeting by contacting: Sandra Lamb, P.E., FDOT General Consultant Project Manager, toll free at 1(866)855-7275 or via email at sandra.lamb@atkinsglobal.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
